
This is a completely confidential, needs-based program for currently serving Maine      
Military Members, their Families and Gold Star Families. The program provides 

assistance for service members experiencing financial difficulties.  

All items are donated by the community, therefore we can only support a limited 
number of requests.  Through the partnerships with generous community sponsors and 
donors, this program makes it possible for service members and their families to have a 

great holiday season!

Community Sponsors are encouraged to call 
1-888-365-9287 for more information! 

To apply or for more information: Michelle.L.Ouellette2.civ@mail.mil or call Maine Military Family Assistance Center 
1-888-365-9287

-Save The Date-
Maine National Guard Family Program 

Christmas Across Maine 2020




